
From: Ralph Swick <ralph@kd1sm.net> 
To: NVARC Board <nvarc_board@n1nc.org> 

Subject: [NVARC Board] Dues in Arrears Policy as adopted 
Date: Thu, Apr 4, 2013 7:58 pm 

 
The policy adopted at today's Board meeting is: 
 
Dues In Arrears 
 
NVARC membership fees are due annually on the anniversary of the 
members' first date of joining the Club as recorded by the Treasurer. 
The Treasurer circulates a full membership list with each members' 
anniversary date at the monthly meetings. 
 
A four month grace period is provided following the anniversary date. 
If the dues for the current year have not been received by the 
Treasurer on the fifth month following the anniversary date the Member: 
 
1. shall not receive further printed newsletters, 
 
2. is not eligible to participate in the discounted PowerPole purchase 
   program, and 
 
3. is not eligible to submit QSL cards for forwarding to the outgoing 
   QSL bureau at the Club's expense 
 
until the arrears are cleared by the full amount due being paid. 
 
The Treasurer will send one postcard reminder in lieu of the first 
issue of the newsletter that would have been sent. 
 
[end] 
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